
 

 

 

Family, Career and Community Leaders of America  
Summary of the 2023 May Board of Directors Meeting  

 
 
Dear Constituents,  
 
The Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) National Board of Directors recently held 
a virtual meeting, and a discussion was held on old and new business.  
 
At this meeting, the Board approved the Officer slate for the 2023-2024 school year as follows:  

 Vice Chair – Brenda Osman  

 Treasurer – Chelsey Greene 

 Secretary – Susan Turgeson  

Mary Jo Kohl will move into the role of Chair, and I will move into the Past Chair role as the officer positions 
transition. The 2023-2024 Officers and new Board Members will assume their roles at the gavel tap of the 
Closing General Session at the 2023 National Leadership Conference (NLC).  
 
Additional items of discussion included:  

 Updates on membership and NLC were provided by national staff. 

 Proposed budget for FY24, which will be ratified at the July meeting. 

 Proposed updates to the bylaws and purposes, which will be discussed by the Board at the July 
meeting and shared with the FCCLA State Advisers to gather their input at NLC (Note these 
updates will continue to be processed through the 2024 fiscal year and then presented to the 
membership for a vote at the 2024 National Leadership Conference in Seattle, WA). 

The Board’s last meeting for the 2022-23 fiscal year will be in Denver, Colorado, on July 1 in conjunction 
with NLC.  As always, the Board appreciates all who support the FCCLA mission to promote personal 
growth and leadership development in today’s youth.  

 

Sincerely,  
 
 

Gayla Randel  
2022-2023 National Board of Directors Chair  
Gayla.Randel@mt.gov  
(406) 431-2117 
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